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Mr. Joe Tomlinson
 
City Inspector
 
Jonesboro,Ark. 72401
 

Dear Joe; 

On April J6, 1985 Asst. Chief Cook,Capt. Dowdy and Capt. Smith of thid 
department and Tim Ray of your department inspected the site plans and made a 
personal visit to the proposed Chelsea Heights sub-division. We were looking at 
the location in respect to concerns brought to our attention about the possibility 
of traffic hazards that could exist with the existing plans. The areas we looked ~ 
at were the proposed road coming from the sub-division and linking up with Air­
port road and also the driveways that would exit onto Airport road. 

The proposed road coming out onto Airport road between Vickie and Pamela
 
could have some possible problems with visibility if cars parking in the driveways
 
did so in a manner that would obstruct the vision. It is our understanding also
 
that the autos exiting the driveways of the houses that front Airport road would
 
have to back out onto Airport road. If this be the case it could cause some
 
problems due to the speed of traffic on Airport road.
 

These are the only things ~e found to report on upon our inspection of
 
the above areas.
 

Respectfully; 

'~ 


